
GERALD R. FORD 

November 7, 1977 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for sending a copy of your remarks 
on the Floor regarding the nomination of Charles 
Ruff. 

I appreciate your submitting the unanswered 
questions and will be most interested if you get 
the answers. 

Many thanks. 

With warmest regards, 

tates Senate 
ton, D. C. 20515 
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